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Carolina Power and Light Company T
Attn: J. A. Jones, Senior Executive "d g ,g non j

Vice President and Chief A
Operating Officer y

411 Fayetteville Street 2 i*Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 30, 1980, infonning us of steps you
have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities under
NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-71 and DPR-. 2 brought to your attention in
cur letter of December 5, 1980. As specified in your response to the item
of noncompliance regarding inadequate monitoring of airborne particulate
activity, an evaluation of the effect on discharges back to August,1976,
is to be submitted to NRC, Region II by April 2,1981. We will examine
your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/ )04
J. Philip ohr, Chief,

Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch

cc: A. C. Tollison, Jr.
Flant Manager
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